
Cooper Upper Elementary School

SUGGESTED SUPPLY LIST 2024-2025

Some of our families have requested that we inform them of the school supplies

that will be used in our classrooms. These are suggestions and should not be

considered requirements. All our students have access to supplies used in the

classroom. However, some students prefer to have their own supplies instead of

sharing with others. Parents also like to take advantage of summer sales and less

crowded stores. In this spirit, we offer the following list of helpful supplies.

5th Grade Suggestions: 6th Grade Suggestions:

● Two dozen #2 Pencils

● Two erasers

● One box 24-count Crayons or 1 box colored

pencils or 1 box non-permanent markers

● Two highlighters

● Two large glue sticks

● Red, Blue, Black pens

● Pencil case (zippered preferred)

● Post-it Notes

● Pair of earbuds/earphones

● Three 2-pocket folders (one blue)

● Four 1-subject notebooks wide rule

● One pair student scissors

● Reusable Water Bottle (used in classroom)

● Two dozen #2 Pencils

● Two erasers

● One box 24-count Crayons or 1 box colored

pencils or 1 box non-permanent markers

● Two highlighters

● Two large glue sticks

● One pair student scissors

● Red, Blue, Black pens

● Pencil case (zippered preferred)

● Post-it Notes

● Pair of earbuds/earphones

● Three 2-pocket folders

● Three 1-subject notebooks- wide rule

● One 3-subject notebook- wide rule

● Reusable Water Bottle (used in classroom)

Appreciated Donations: Two boxes of facial tissue, Sandwich size ziplock bags, Gallon size ziplock bags, Dry

erase markers, Paper Towels, Sanitizer and Sanitizing Wipes

Please understand that each individual teacher may have some items to add to this list specifically for

students in his/her classroom.

Some reminders that will help in the classroom and when you are shopping:

● No Trapper Keepers or Three Ring Binders they take up too much space in the student desk

● White out (liquid form) is prohibited in school

● Backpacks on wheels do not fit in the slim lockers we have at Cooper. We recommend the “over

the shoulder“ backpacks

We hope that you find this suggested list helpful. We look forward to seeing you in the fall!


